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Thursday 14th June 2018 
 

‘Begbrook’s Lion King’ 
Tuesday 3rd July and Thursday 5th July 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
When are the performances of ‘Begbrook’s Lion King’? 
There will be 2 performances during school time for the other pupils in school to watch. There will be a 
further 3 performances for parents/carers which will take place on Tuesday 3rd July and Thursday 5th July 
as follows: 
 

Tuesday 3rd July 2018 
Doors open at 4.45pm 
Show starts at 5.00pm 

Thursday 5th July 2018 
Doors open at 9.15am 
Show starts at 9.30am 

Thursday 5th July 2018 
Doors open at 4.45pm 
Show starts at 5.00pm 

 
Each show will have an interval with a refreshment break (more details to follow). The total running time 
including the interval will be 2 hours. 
 
Will this affect the school day? 
Yes, all of the children in Year 6 will need to stay in school until 7.00pm on Tuesday 3rd July and Thursday 
5th July. Your child will need an extra packed lunch to eat for dinner on both of these days.  
 
Will we be able to watch the performance? 
Yes, but due to limited space, there will be a maximum of 3 tickets available for each child. Please 
complete the link below to book your tickets by Friday 22nd June. If there are any spare tickets after this 
date, they will be allocated on a first-come first-served basis according to the request provided when 
booking tickets. 
 
Please use this link to provide permission for your child to take part in the evening performances AND 
to request tickets to the show. 
 
If you require any further information, please speak to a member of the year 6 team. 
 
Kind regards, 
Team 6 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkRDy8SlvP8NOnJITaLpzCghUNENRQkQ2TU8xRFcwQk4xSzZEM0wwWTBMRi4u

